
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening  
 
As you are aware the Year 7 Parents’ Evenings will take place on Thursday 12th October, [7R, C, L, B] and 
Thursday, 19th October [7E, N, U, S]. 
 
Since many teachers teach more than one class for each evening, unfortunately, they will not be able to make 
appointments with all parents. 
 
If your child does not have an appointment for a subject, please assume that the teacher is pleased with your 
child’s work and that he/she is making the progress they would expect at this stage in 
Year 7. 
 
If you have particular concerns, please communicate via your child’s planner so that the teacher can respond to 
you. 
 
I look forward to seeing many of you on either the 12th or 19th October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs P Owen-Moore 
Deputy Head 
Head of Lower School  
 


